
March 16,2025

Pat started the meeting at 2:16 PM

Bob led the Pledge of Allegiance

Pat welcomed everyone and thanked the hosts Bruce and Irene Corbett

The meeting was held at Anthony Francos in Wayne

Pat announced the March anniversaries and birthdays.

Toni- Jan/Feb minutes were waived

Donna CTCI Report, Donna was not at the meeting

Lucille Sunshine Report Lucille was not at the meeting, Pat stated he sent $100 to the 
American Diabetes Assoc in the name of Joan McMillan

Lois  Correspondence.  The North Rockland school system thanked us for the Toys for 
Tots donation

Paul S.  Newsletter, he is setting it up and send anything you would like in it

 Paul S. Facebook, Nothing new on it

Pat Website  the roster was updated, please check to see if any corrections are needed.  
Pat is working on the memorial page.

Paul A.  No new members

Pat thanked everyone who donated to the Mt Arlington Elks Leap in the Lake fund raiser

Pat spoke about the Sweet heart brunch, everyone enjoyed and liked the venue, we will 
go back next year.

Toni spoke about Harolds which will be held on March 30th



Mike spoke about the Spring Cruise

Pat spoke about the Cheery Blossoms in Branchberry Park

Rich stated that Tom Mirro’s grandson is doing better, he is still in the hospital.  Rich 
stated that during CTCI’s zoom meeting Dave Berkey asked were is the money that 
CTCI has going, that it should go to members.  He was told they can’t spend it and as 
he kept asking questions they shut him out of the meeting

Pat sent a check to Morris County Park administration for our picnic in August.

Meeting ended at 2:48 PM

Minutes submitted by
Toni Sabino
NJORTC Secretary


